
What is the Governing Board? 

The Governing Board is a representative decision-making body that discusses and adopts 
the school’s success and strategic plan, the annual budget and key school policies. Five 
parents sit on Wakefield's Governing Board as Chair, Secretary, PPO Representative, 
Parent Committee Representative and Special Projects Officer. 
 

What is the Parent Participation Organization (PPO)? 

PPO is a forum for parents to plan fundraising activities and school events and to discuss 
issues of mutual concern. 
 
For more information, go to: 
http://wakefield.wqsb.qc.ca/parents/governing-boards/ 
 

 

You are invited to 
The Annual General Assembly 

Wednesday, September 21, 2016 
5:30 p.m. (right before Meet the Teacher) 
In the Gym 

 

All Parents Welcome! 
Come learn how YOU can become more involved as a volunteer with the Wakefield Elementary 
School! This year, three parents will be nominated to the Wakefield Elementary School’s 
Governing Board (two two-year terms and one one-year term).  We will also establish this year’s 
Parent Participation Organization. This is the perfect opportunity to become more active in your 
community and to help make our school an even better place for our children to learn, prosper 
and grow. Volunteer today and help make a positive difference! We look forward to seeing you 
there. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to learn more, please contact Julie Fram-Greig at 
jframgreig@wqsb.qc.ca or Erin Connell at erinconnell@sympatico.ca. 
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